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Faculty Senate

phone:     508/999-8483 

email: gorielly@umassd.edu
Minutes – February 22, 2013
Present:

P. Bacdayan
J. Blitefield
D. Boerth

E. Carreiro 
Chan D

L. Forker
J .Griffith
A. Gunasekaran
S. Hegedus
F Karakaya
P. Karimi
Y. Kim

S. Leclair
V. Mendes

A. Mollo
A, Narayan
G. O’Rielly
J. Paraskeva
S. Parayitam
S. Schireson
S. Spencer

F. Sousa
A. Tandon
C. Wang

S. Wang
S. White

E. Winiarz

Absent:

M. Anderson 
C. Barrow 
R. Darst

P. Friedman
P. Gibbs

M. Guo

A. Hausknecht

S. Hyun
R. Laoulache
C. Larkosh

J. Li
Y. Magrass
S. Ordoobadi
E. PetrevaD. Roscoe
J. Wu
Excused:

M.Baum
L. Brodeur 
R. Golen

S. Kim
K, Knauer

Guests:

T. Burton
M. Carera
Q. Fan
A. Fowler
D. Grossman
A. Heryudono
R. Griffin

T. Mauk
K. Rhoda
T. Puri
A. Revell
S. Sengupta
B. Singh
S. SousaM. Tesfay
A. Tio
P. Vigeant

1.
Minutes


J.Griffith moved and A. Mollo seconded a motion to adopt the minutes as distributed. Motion carried.

2.
Chancellor Presentation









D. Grossman


-
          We are looking to increase the sue of social media to increase engagement with students and community.


-
Thank you for your notes of encouragement and information after the previous presentations.


-
The President of the Faculty Senate is now a member of the larger Cabinet.


-

We need to increase standards and balance budget issues.


-
What will each of us do differently?


-
I presented a report to the New Bedford Chamber of Commerce yesterday. 


-
We need to plan for the long term.


-
Looking for an Assistant Chancellor for Marketing and additional fund raisers.


-
We need to be ambitious and inspire students.


-
since we all are in the same boat, we all need to row together.

3.
President’s Report









G.O’Rielly


-
We must evaluate the academic standards for MOOC’s and their relationship to this campus. ACE will offer a (cost $150 per course) certificate of completion that might be acceptable to some colleges/universities for general education credits.

4.
Provost’s Report









A. Fowler


-
Material for the campus challenge report has been uploaded to the web. They include AQAD, DELAWARE
and UMD data. Material will help to flesh out issues for short and long term.  


-
Goals have been developed by the deans and the administration. 


-
Issues of reporting student credit hours vs. units, graduate units, the use of TAs, etc.


-
The most important metric is contribution to the mission.


-
The streamlining of the administration has been down and includes positions that will be deferred for at 



least one year.


-
We have received $2 million dollars from the President’s office to support online education.


-
Faculty may be asked to participate more actively in fund raising efforts.

5.
Committee Issues


-
The current Faculty Code of Conduct was developed in 2008. Is there a need to revise and/or strength this?   



This will be forwarded to the Ethical Conduct Committee. Materials to be sued would be state guidelines on 



research and ethics.


-
The SFAC will evaluate potential changes in minors policy in which courses can not be use for two 




different requirements at the same time. 

6.
S. Hegedus moved and E. Carreiro seconded a motion to adjourn. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Susan J. Leclair, Secretary

Attachment #1

